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Oregon's vote by mail system with signature verified paper ballots is a very effective 

way to ensure citizens can exercise their right to vote. We are one of the leading 

states in the nation for voter turnout. This bill is yet another way for Republicans to 

attempt to suppress turnout by discouraging voter participation, and it stinks. Please 

kill this terrible bill. 

Margaret Caro 


